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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
Chief Administrative Officers and Senior Election Officials 

 
Presentation for Prospective Candidates 

 
Municipal Relations has prepared and recorded a presentation for people that may be 
considering running for councils in the 2022 general municipal election. The video 
provides some basic information about what municipalities and councils do, as well as 
what the responsibilities of council members and the role of administration are. The 
video also presents some key information about the election process for potential 
candidates. 
 
The video is available for public viewing at: 
https://www.gov.mb.ca/mr/mfas/election.html 
 
Municipalities should feel free to direct potential candidates to the video as a resource, 
or to use the video to supplement or support any pre-election information that the 
municipality provides for potential candidates. 
 
If you have any questions about the 2022 general municipal election, please contact a 
Municipal Services Officer, by email at mrmaas@gov.mb.ca, or phone 204-945-2572. 
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